
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

FACILITIES CORPORATION 
Board of Directors 

Special Meeting Notice 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that a special meeting of the Board of Directors of the Nebraska State 
Colleges Facilities Corporation will convene via videoconference on February 28, 2022 
immediately following the Special Board of Trustees meeting. 
 

Chadron State College, Miller Hall Room 109 10th & Main 
 Lincoln - Nebraska State College System Office, 2nd Floor 1327 H Street 
 Peru State College, Hoyt Conference Room #110 600 Hoyt Street 
 Wayne State College, President’s Office Hahn 217A 1111 Main Street 
 
This notice and accompanying agenda are being distributed to members of the Board of 
Directors, the presidents of the state colleges, the Associated Press and selected Nebraska 
newspapers. 

 
 
 

-- NOT A PAID NOTICE -- 


